
3. STRENGTHENING FAMILIES STRATEGIC PLAN FOR 2002-03 
 
 A report from Lyn Campbell gave the Subcommittee an update on the Strengthening Families Plan for 

2002-03. 
 
 The Committee decided that the Chairperson or a nominee should represent the Council at 

Strengthening Families meetings as required. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


